
Lakeville  Police  Department
seeks  public’s  help  in
identifying  man  allegedly
committing car break-ins
“On  Friday,  June  18,  2021,  at  approximately  1:50  PM,  the
individual seen in these photographs gained access to unlocked
motor vehicles at the Lebaron Hills Country Club and stole
multiple credit cards.

If  you  recognize  this  person,  please  contact  us.
508-947-4422.”-Lakeville  Police  Department.

https://www.newbedfordguide.com/lakeville-police-publics-help-identifying-car-break-ins/2021/06/20
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/lakeville-police-publics-help-identifying-car-break-ins/2021/06/20
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/lakeville-police-publics-help-identifying-car-break-ins/2021/06/20
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/lakeville-police-publics-help-identifying-car-break-ins/2021/06/20

